
 

General Contractors and subcontractors gathered April 26, 2011 at Harmon Center for the Arts in 

Washington, DC to celebrate the winners of AGC’s first-ever Subcontractor Appreciation Awards.  AGC 

members were provided with a list of 1200 subcontractors and asked, “Which of these companies are 

most deserving of a show of appreciation for their contributions to your projects?”   

For the category “Sitework/Utilities”, Flippo Construction Company was selected as the Best Site    

contractor out of the nine submitted entries.  This honor was bestowed to FCCI by our clients who 

nominated us as the Best in our Class.  Among those clients that we have recently worked for whom  are 

members of AGC are: Coakley & Williams, Clark Construction, DPR Construction,                    

Dynalectric, Gilbane Building Company, Hitt Contracting, M.C. Dean, Perlectric, and Turner         

Construction Company. 

Congratulations to our entire Flippo Family.   

The award was accepted by our Marketing Manager, Dan Buckley, and is on display in our Main Lobby 

in Forestville.    
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